
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: November 6, 2023 

ITEM TITLE: Wapsi Watershed Contribution 

 

DISCUSSION: 

The Upper Wapsipinicon Watershed Management Authority has submitted a request for additional 
funding of $4,400 in FY 2024, which would bring the total funding authorized to $5,000 annually. The 
original funding request and the additional funding request are attached for review. 

The Council discussed at the October 2, 2023, Work Session, but had questions about what the funding 
will be used for. It was decided to have this topic at the next work session (November 6th) and to invite 
John Kurtz to speak to the Council. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


